NICOLE GALLOWAY, CPA
Missouri State Auditor

October 27, 2017

Kristen Ansley

Missouri Alliance for Freedom
P.O. Box 26777

Kansas City, MO 64196

Re: Missouri Sunshine Law
Dear Ms. Ansley:

On September 27, 2017, our office provided responsive documents to your request for records of
communications that the State Auditor had sent or received while serving as Auditor. As stated in our
letter, responsive documents during those dates were closed under sections 29.070, 29.200.17, 29.221,
610.021(13), 610.021(14), 610.021(17), and 610.021(21), RSMo, and 17 U.S.C.A. Section 102.
Responsive documents were also closed under Section 610.021(1), RSMo, which was inadvertently not
included.

If you have any questions, please call me at barbara.wood@auditor.mo.gov or at 573-
751-4268.

Sincerely,

T Bl

Barbara Wood
Senior Counsel
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